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From: Bonnie Roe
To: City County Homeless Issues Committee
Subject: Agenda #3
Date: Monday, September 18, 2023 3:00:28 PM


Dear Members of the City‐County Homeless Issues Committee, 


I am writing in opposition to repealing section 6(a) and (b). Some are trying to say that this section is
redundant, but that is not the case. Section 6(a) and (b) offer protections for both property owner and
those who might sleep on public or private property. The requirement for prior permission before
sleeping on someone else's property is a safeguard against a number of potential scenarios, among
them conflicts, acts of vigilantism, and dog attacks if someone is sleeping on property without the
owner's knowledge or consent. 


We also know that sleeping outdoors is not safe or lawful. 


In an interview for the article linked below, Community Development Director Jim O'Keefe, said,
"With or without this provision, it is not safe, or lawful, to camp or live outdoors on public or (without
the owner’s consent) private property. In recent years, the City has invested millions of dollars to
expand, improve and maintain Madison’s shelter facilities and create the City’s first legal campground
at Dairy Drive. Further, the City supports, financially and otherwise, the efforts of community partners,
like Catalyst for Change and Madison Street Medicine, to encourage people to take advantage of
those facilities, or otherwise connect them to other resources that help meet basic short-term needs
(food, transportation, etc.) and, ultimately, secure stable housing."


https://www.channel3000.com/news/advocates-say-section-of-madison-trespassing-ordinance-
harms-those-experiencing-homelessness/article_31ac331e-37f9-11ee-9357-
575900ce7ad2.html#:~:text=Section%206(b)%20of%20Madison's,on%20the%20property%20of%20another


Please vote to recommend that Common Council keep section 6 as part of the Unlawful Trespass
ordinance for the safety of all. 


Thank you for your consideration, 


Bonnie Roe


District 11
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From: Roxanne Richman
To: City County Homeless Issues Committee
Subject: Agenda 3
Date: Monday, September 18, 2023 3:52:25 PM


City‐County Homeless Issues Committee,
I am writing in opposition to repealing sections 6(a) and 6(b). Right now both of those sections are
protecting property owners and ones possibly sleeping in/on public or private property. There is
so much that is able to be said about repealing this and I could go on and on but I'm sure, hoping,
there will be so many against it with the same concerns. Whoever is for the repeal, let them have
an individual, the family and friends live in their yard and see how that goes. There are so many
resources the City has invested money into for anyone to utilize. I've kept this short and thank you
for your time. Roxanne Richman
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From: Rachelle Crabtree
To: City County Homeless Issues Committee
Subject: CITY-COUNTY HOMELESS ISSUES
Date: Monday, September 18, 2023 1:20:01 PM


I am extremely concerned to know that removing “Subsection (6) of Section 23.07 entitled “Unlawful
Trespass” of the Madison General Ordinances is repealed and reserved for future use” is a
possibility. I can’t imagine the benefit of allowing people to sleep in private properties. 
I am not able to join the meeting tonight, but I wanted to make my concerns known and try to
understand why this is even being considered.
Just because it hasn’t been enforced, doesn’t mean it isn’t an issue. My mom lives in a condo
building and has problems with homeless sleeping in their parking lot and near the clubhouse.
Everyone should consider how they would feel if they had the same happening on their property
(which is more likely to happen in that circumstance rather than a single family home).
 
I’d like more information on this and would appreciate being pointed in a direction to learn more.
 
Thank you for your time,
Rachelle
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
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From: Debbie Zeegers
To: City County Homeless Issues Committee; Slack, Kristen
Subject: Comment on Changing the City Ordinances with Respect to Sleeping on Private Property
Date: Monday, September 18, 2023 8:14:46 AM


I have a concern about this change.  I live at the Marbella Condos on Madison's west side. 
Recently we have begun to have homeless people sleeping on our property in the parking lots
overnight and hanging out on our property during the day.  It is very unsettling and scary to
have strangers on your property, especially for single women as these people have all been
men.  If you make this change, how will we protect our property?  I work downtown on the
square and have witnessed the increase in the homeless population and with that has come
some scary behavior.  I don't even feel safe walking downtown during the day.  Is that now to
become the case in my home?


Debbie Z.
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